










Fellow Lions, 
  
While Mother Nature can not be overlooked for her contribution to the success of this 
year's Warm Up and "Festival of Cars", it would not have happened without the generous 
support of the following members: 

• Goodie Bag stuffers Lions Arnold, Dale, Celia, Bob W., Dennis A., Dan W. and 
Gloria.  

• Registration staffers Lion John M., my sister-in-law Georgia Osak and Gloria.  
• Field Layout pointers Lions Arnold, Lynn and Ted K.  
• Sound System specialists Lions George N. and John B.  
• Vote Counting experts Lion Celia and my friend Janet Steinard. 

One area, however, that continues to plague us is our requirement to stay with "original-
type" vehicles rather than hot rods, street rods and modified vehicles.  Virtually ever other 
car show caters to this latter genre.  Consequently, we need to stand our ground in order 
to remain consistent with the main conservative theme of the Heritage Festival itself.  
While three (3) modified/street rod vehicles got thru the gates this year, polite 
conversations with the owners will prevent their admittance next year.  It is quite 
unfortunate that a few people can put a damper on an otherwise fabulous event by 
abusing the rules and/or their authority.  We shall attempt to put safe guards in place to 
avoid a repeat of any of these unpleasant situations next year.  Thanks again to all for your 
support. 
  
Lion Steve 
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